5 Falklands Road Haverhill Suffolk CB9 0EA

29 September 2010

The Chief Planning Officer St Edmundsbury Borough Council Bury St Edmunds Suffolk

Dear Sirs

## Re: North West Haverhill Development

I write as a member of the Committee for the Boyton Hall Residents Association.

It has come to my attention that you may have received letters written for and on behalf of the Residents Association from the late Mr Ken Curl.

These letters were sent without the knowledge of the Committee of the Residents Association and should be disregarded.

Nichelas Wray

Scanned

POST ROOM

0 4 OCT 2010

WEST SUFFOLK HOUSE